



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF 01902 558845

25th November 2024



Dear Parent/Carer,

This year we are holding a 'Big Festive Quiz' in school to raise funds to purchase resources for children to use during wet playtimes. There will be a Reception & KS1 quiz and a KS2 quiz and both will run from 9<sup>th</sup> to 13<sup>th</sup> December. During the week you will be able to purchase a quiz and answer sheet for your child via the school gateway online payment system under the heading 'The Big Festive Quiz' at a charge of £2.20 per child.

All completed answer sheets must be returned to school no later than **Monday 16<sup>th</sup> December** and all correct entries will be entered into one of our two prize draws, either Rec & KS1 or KS2. The prize draw will take place in school on Friday 20<sup>th</sup> December.

There will be two Child friendly luxury hampers full of Christmas treats to be won, one for children in Reception & KS1 and one for children in KS2.

We hope that you will support us with this funding raising effort.

Kind regards

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher





















stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk





## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

 $\underline{stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk} \quad \underline{www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk}$ 





















